Scott, Todd

From: Houck, Eric

Sent: Wednesday, August 23, 2017 5:28 PM

To: PlanningCommittee; BudgetCommittee; Instruction Council; Student Services Council; Acdsen
Cc: Administrators; Grimes, Sheila; Wehman, Chris; Golly, Bethany

Subject: Feedback Requested - Technology Master Plan Draft

Attachments: Technology Plan draft 2016-2020 (20170823).docx

Importance: High

Everyone,

On behalf of the Technology Council, please review the attached draft of the Technology Master Plan. There are still many elements being revised and finalized,
but we would like to begin the process of gathering campus feedback on the document. As you are reviewing the document, please utilize the track changes
functionality within the document, or clearly identify any suggested changes/corrections in some way and forward them to Chris Wehman & Bethany

Golly. We would like to have as much feedback as possible by Monday, August 28, 2017 or sooner in preparation for the next round of revision and edits.

Thank you for your time and assistance in this process. ©

Eric Houck

Interim Director, Information Technology
College of the Siskiyous
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